Debra Thomeson

From: Anthony Zenk <aezenk@gci.net>
Sent: Sunday, November 17, 2019 11:40 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Frederick Point East Service Area

Assembly Members:

As a property owner of FPE, | support strongly, elimination of FPE from Service Area 1, since FPE does not
receive many borough services received by Service Area 1 residents.

Creation of a separate FPE Service Area makes perfect sense. This solution is supported by borough charter
Article14, 14.04, and would result in fair taxation.

Anthony Zenk
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